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08 May 2024 

 

Dear parents and carers, 

Re: London Globe Theatre Trip – Year 4  

During Summer Term, Year 4 will be studying A Midsummer Night’s Dream as part of the English Curriculum. In 

order to further enrich the children’s learning, we have arranged for them to visit The Globe Theatre in London. 

The theatre will be running numerous workshops including a lively workshop where the children will have the 

opportunity to explore a range of activities and games designed to draw out elements of the plays’ characters and 

themes. This will be a fantastic trip to end your child’s learning in Year 4. 

Year 4 will visit The Globe Theatre on Friday 28th June. In order to arrive at the venue on time, your child will need 

to arrive at school by 8:00 am. We intend to arrive back at school before usual collection time.  

The cost of the visit will be £29.85 per child. Please could you register your consent and make the voluntary 

contribution via the Gateway App by Monday 10th June 2024. Please note that if we do not receive enough uptake 

or contributions for the trip, we will need to cancel the trip as the school budget cannot afford to subside trips or 

visits as it would impact on other areas within school. Some pupils may be eligible for funding support through The 

William Harding Trust. If you wish to apply for this, please contact Mrs Smith in the School Office by the morning of 

Monday 13th May. 

Children will be required to bring a packed lunch, as well as a water bottle, for this trip. On the day, you will need 

to ensure that if your child has a school lunch that you have pre-ordered based on the special menu or bring a 

packed lunch. As always, please ensure that your child does not bring in any products with nuts or any fizzy drinks. 

Children will be required to wear their normal school uniform with suitable footwear for this trip. 

Kind regards, 

Year 4 Team 
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